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Statement: 

The Philippines appreciates the invaluable effort put in by the Member States and the 
UN-GGIM Bureau/Secretariat in coming up with a very comprehensive and detailed 
document on geospatial information management. We find the IGIF Implementation 
Guide important for the Philippines, which has initiated the implementation of the 
Philippine Geospatial Data Infrastructure, as a reference to revisit and expand its 
NSDI plan. 
  
The Philippines supports the establishment of a dedicated high-level group of experts 
on integrated geospatial information management to sustain and ensure the progress 
of the IGIF. 
  
The Philippines moves for the adoption of the IGIF Implementation Guide while subject 
for periodic review and updating based on the practical experiences of Member States 
in developing Country-level Action Plans and in implementing and operationalizing the 
IGIF. 
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